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LAW CLERK HIRING INFORMATION 
Analisa Torres, United States District Judge 

 

Chambers Contact Information:         

United States District Court     

Southern District of New York              

500 Pearl Street, Room 2210      

New York, NY 10007 

(212) 805-0292     

TorresClerkship@nysd.uscourts.gov 

 

Positions:  Judge Torres currently has one opening for a one-year clerkship commencing in or 

around July, August, or October 2026, and openings for all clerkships thereafter.  She has 

completed hiring for the 2024–25 and 2025–26 terms.   

 

Applications:  Judge Torres is currently participating in the Federal Law Clerk Hiring Plan and, 

accordingly, will not consider applications from students graduating in 2025 until June 10, 2024.  

Applicants graduating in 2024 or earlier may apply at any time.  Judge Torres requires at least 

ten months of experience (clerkship or practice) prior to the commencement of the clerkship. 

 

Application Process:  Applicants should email a cover letter, resume, law school transcript, and 

writing sample to TorresClerkship@nysd.uscourts.gov.  Please attach these items as a single 

PDF.  Applicants should include their name and law school in the subject line of any email.  

Three letters of reference should be submitted separately by email, and the subject line should 

indicate that it is a letter of reference and contain the applicant’s full name.  Applicants should 

not submit paper applications to Chambers. 

 

Internships and Externships:  Judge Torres is not accepting applications for academic-year 

externships or summer internships.  

 


